
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                    29th April 2019 
 

 

Helping your child to Thrive workshop Wednesday 19th June 2019 5.30pm-7pm 

 

We are delighted that Wirral CAMHS Primary Mental Health team have offered to facilitate 

a “Helping your child to Thrive” workshop for all parents at our school. Their aim is to help 

parents to support their child develop resilience and positive emotional well-being.  

The emotional well-being of pupils is something we value at Poulton Lancelyn. Mrs Simms, our 

pastoral lead, and I will be at the workshop to explain how we teach and support our children 

with learning skills through our curriculum and the targeted support we offer. 

We believe that working in partnership with parents is the way forward in helping our 

children grow and thrive.  

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible and hope to develop positive 

relationships to support our children for their own well-being, now and in the future.  

Please return the attached reply slip or inform the school office if you are able to attend on 

334 5021 or via email schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk.  Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Collins 

Deputy Headteacher/ SENCO 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Helping Your Child to Thrive – Workshop  

Reply Slip 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………….  Class ……………………………………….. 

 

I will be attending the Workshop on Wednesday 19th June, please reserve ………………. places 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………….  Date ………………………………………… 
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